The Burham Kennel Club met at the Forest Hill's Club House January 14, 1952 at 8 P. M.

The meeting was called to order by the president, Mr Horace
Fowler. The business meeting was dispensed with and the president turned the meeting over to Mr. Reginald Kepler. the
Obedience Training Chapter, who presented a most interested
program on obedience training of dogs. He discussed obedience
trials, the degress and passed out information sheets entitled WHy Obedience Training".

A film was shown entitled Training for Companion Dogs. This film was from the Purina Ralston Co.

Mrs Betty Theiss and Mr. Samuel Pegram from Graham and Greens-borough took thier own dogs through the course to demonstrate what is required for the C. D. Degree in Obedience Training and also for the Advanced Degree C. D. and C. D. X. Both of these dogs have one or more degree.

Then another film from Gaines Dog Research Center, titled Training Your Dog Advanced Obedience.

Mr. Kepler stated that the local classes in Obedience would probably start around Feb. 14th.

Respectfully submitted,

mas H. E. Hoening

Secretary